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13 March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We hope you and your family are well at this time.  
 
As we approach the upcoming Easter holiday, we are reaching out to discuss the important 
intervention that has been put in place to support your son/daughter with their upcoming GCSE 
Biology examination.  
 
Students have had limited exposure to GCSE Biology content this year having engaged with this 
content in Year 10. Therefore, we have organised bespoke small group tutoring with Mrs Shepherd 
during the Easter holiday to support ahead of their summer examinations. 
 
We will be covering key topics that are tailor made to your son/daughter’s needs.  
 
Please find session details below:  
 

Date: Tuesday, 26th March  
 

Time: 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM  
 

Location: Science Department DV07 
 
Please ensure your son/daughter arrives promptly. Attendance is compulsory.  
 
We will be running an additional tutoring session during the Whitsun half-term to support students 
ahead of their second GCSE Biology paper. We will share further details next term.  
 
If you have any further questions, do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr J Panesar  
 
                        Ms E O’Connor 
Head of Science           Headteacher 
Jodh.Panesar@cncs.school  


